
Newsletter 3 - 15.4.24 

Friendship, Honesty, Kindness, Teamwork, Perseverance, Respect 

Westacre Infant School  

Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Headteacher: Mr A Edmunds 

 

 
 

Important Reminders 
 
Contact Details  
If you change your contact details, it is essential that 
you inform the office staff so that we can make the 
necessary updates on our system.  
 
Access to School Grounds 
As parents it is your responsibility to ensure that 
your children do not run around the car park or up 
and down the ramp at the beginning and the end of 
the day.  
 
Attendance 
Holidays during school term time cannot be 
authorised unless they are for exceptional 
circumstances. 
 
PE Uniform 
The children are not allowed to wear football shirts 
or bright colourful clothing for PE days.  
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Wed 1st May – Reception Library Visits  

Mon 6th May – Bank Holiday School Closed 
Wed 22nd May – Athlete Fundraising Event  
Fri 24th May – INSET Day School Closed  

 
Mon 10th June – Y2 Sports Day 
Tues 11th June Y1 Sports Day 
Wed 12th June - Class Photos  

Thurs 13th June – Nursery Sports Day 
Fri 14th June – Reception Sports Day 

 
Thur 20th June - Reception Wonderland Trip  

Thur 20th June – New Reception Parent Meeting @ 9:30 
Thur 27th June - Year 1 Twycross Zoo Trip 

Fri 28th June – Whole School Transition Afternoon 
 

Fri 5th July – Year 2 Kingswood Trip 
Fri 12th July – School Open Day 

9:00 – 10:30 and 1:30 – 3:00 
Friday 12th July – School Reports 

Wed 17th July – Year 2 Leaver’s Assembly 
Thurs 18th July – Nursery Graduation 

Mon 22nd July – INSET Day School Closed  
 

  
 

 
 

Message from Mr Edmunds 
Hello Parents, 
 
I hope you enjoyed Easter and the time with your children. As always the Summer Term is really busy and we 
have managed to finalise nearly all of the significant dates that you may need in your diary. The significant 
dates before and leading up to the Summer Holidays are below for your reference and we will provide you with 
additional letters at the relevant times.  
 
Thank you all again for your continued support, 

Mr Edmunds  
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